
General Information Newsletter 2022-23 

    Seaford Primary School     17th July 2023. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The end of the current academic year is fast approaching and we are now   

entering the final week of the summer term.  It has been a very busy and exciting 

year and I would like to congratulate all the children on their hard work and 

achievements.  It has been great to see the children engaging enthusiastically in 

their  learning and enjoying the wide range of experiences across the curriculum,   

including in music, sport and the arts.  I would like to thank all the staff for their 

much-valued hard work and dedication and all our parents, carers and families 

for your fantastic support throughout the year.  I hope everyone has a lovely 

summer and we look forward to seeing you again for the start of a new school 

year in September. 

 
Year 6 Leavers. 

At the end of term we will sadly be saying good bye to all of our Year 6 children 

who will be embarking upon an exciting new adventure in September as they 

move to Secondary School.  We would like to thank each and every one of 

them for their amazing contributions to our school.  We are extremely proud of 

them and all they have achieved.  We wish them all the very best of luck for their 

future at secondary school and their lives beyond and look forward to hearing of 

their future successes.  Good luck Year 6 and thank you! 

 
Staffing News. 

At the end of term we will also sadly be saying goodbye to some members of 

our staff team.  As you are already aware we will sadly be saying goodbye to 

Mrs Lamberth who will be retiring after 27 years teaching at Seaford Primary 

School.  We wish her all the very best for her exciting new chapter and thank her 

for her massive contribution to our school.   

We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Chorley at the end of term.  Mrs Chorley 

has been a highly valued member of our TA team and has been connected 

with the school in a variety of roles for over 25 years. We would like to thank her 

for her incredible hard work, dedication and support for our children during this 

time and thank her for her huge contribution to our school.  We wish her all the 

very best for her retirement and future. 

We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Spencer who will be moving onto an exciting 

new chapter in her life as she commences her School Based Teacher Training at 

Cradle Hill Primary School.  We would like to thank her for her great contribution 

to our school and all her hard work, dedication and commitment during her time 

at Seaford Primary.  It is greatly appreciated and we wish her all the best for her 

exciting future. 

At the end of term we are also saying goodbye to Miss Whitehouse-Scott who 

has been working as an INA in Reception this year. She has provided fantastic 

care and support for the children she has worked with and has been a highly 

valued member of our team.  We wish her all the very best for her future. 

 

It was with great sadness that a much loved past colleague Sally Church passed 

away recently. Sally was a hugely loved member of our Teaching Assistant team. 

She will be fondly remembered for the incredible contribution she made to our 

whole school community.  Her kindness and caring nature impacted so            

positively on the children she supported and the colleagues she worked      

alongside.  Our thoughts at this time are with her family and friends.  She was a 

truly wonderful colleague and we were very lucky to have her as part of our 

school family. 

 
Uniform. 

Please could I kindly ask parents/carers that all children should be wearing the appropriate 

uniform when the children return to school in September.  In particular please can all    

children wear sensible school shoes, not trainers.  On PE days please can all children wear 

their school PE Kit. On colder days please can the children wear plain coloured jogging 

trousers or tracksuits (a school fleece if they have one). Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, Chris Davey. 

Term Dates. 

The last day of Term 6 for the          

children is Friday 21st July 2023.  The 

children in Year One to Six return for 

the start of the 2023/24 academic 

year on Monday 4th September 2023. 

Lost Property. 

We currently have a large number of 

items of lost property.  Please can we 

request that all items of clothing are 

named as this will help greatly in    

helping us to return items to the right        

children.  Thank you for your support. 

Message from the Governing Body. 

As we approach the end of the 

school year the governors want to 

express their thanks to everyone in the 

school community for their              

contribution over this past year in 

making Seaford Primary School the 

special place that it is. We also want 

to thank those members of staff     

leaving school at the end of term, 

particularly Mrs Lamberth and Mrs 

Chorley who between them have 

worked at the school for over 50 

years! We wish each of them well. As 

Year 6 prepare to move to new 

schools in September we wish them all 

the very best and hope they will     

always remember their time at       

Seaford Primary School.  

So thank you to Mr Davey and the 

Leadership Team, to all the staff,   

children and parents/carers… you all 

help to make Seaford Primary School. 

We hope you have a lovely summer 

whatever you are doing and        

wherever you may be. 

End of Year Reports. 

The children will be bringing home 

their end of year reports today. Please 

can you return the parental comment 

form by the end of term.  Thanks very 

much. 
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